
Highlighting Annual Reports 

Each year, we compile reports summarizing essential

information for our school communities. This month,

we are pleased to announce the publication of three

key reports, now available for viewing:

TRUSTEE TALK
Updates from the Board of Trustees for our Sturgeon Public School Community         
June 2024

STURGEON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

First Public Board Meeting:
2024/25
The Organizational meeting and the first
Public Board meeting of the 2024-2025
school year will be held at the Frank
Robinson Education Centre in Morinville
at 9:00 a.m on August 28th, 2024.

The Indigenous Education Report: This report underscores the Division’s ongoing commitment to

enhancing the educational experiences and outcomes for First Nations, Métis and Inuit students.

The Off-Campus and Dual Credit Report: This report details the Off-Campus Education program,

including the Work Experience Program (both on and off campus), the Registered Apprenticeship

Program (RAP), Dual Credit and the Alberta Agriculture Green Certificate Program. These programs

provide students with opportunities to explore career goals while earning high school credits.

The Fine Arts Report: This report offers a concise overview of the Fine Arts programs across the

Division, highlighting student achievements, program offerings and future plans.

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/download/457122
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/download/457123
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/download/457126


We are thrilled to announce that Four Winds Public

School teacher, Christina Dafoe, has received the

Prime Minister's Award for Teaching Excellence in

STEM! Last week, The Honourable François-Philippe

Champagne and the Honourable Jenna Sudds, on

behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, recognized

69 of Canada’s top educators with prestigious

awards like this one.

Christina’s dedication and creativity in teaching

STEM have not only inspired her students but also

set a high standard for educational excellence.

Join us in celebrating Christina's remarkable

achievement!

Congratulations to Christina Dafoe

As we close the chapter on another successful school year, the Board of Trustees would like to

express our heartfelt gratitude to everyone in our community. The outstanding efforts of our

students, staff, volunteers, parents, guardians and community members have truly made a

difference. Your tireless support and collaboration have been instrumental in the achievements of

our students.

We are proud of what we have accomplished together and deeply appreciate your unwavering

commitment to public education. As the summer break begins, we hope you take this opportunity to

relax, stay safe and find joy in the company of your loved ones. May this time be filled with

wonderful moments and serve as a refreshing pause before we embark on another exciting year

ahead.

A Message from the Board of Trustees


